
Notice regarding Annulment of tendering process for Outsourcing of 
CPV Services at the Embassy of India, Riyadh and the Consulate 
General of India, Jeddah 

Embassy of India, Riyadh 
**** 

NOTICE 
 

With reference to the Request for Proposal (RFP) inviting 
bids/quotations for Outsourcing of CPV Services at the Embassy of India, 
Riyadh and Consulate General of India, Jeddah, it is hereby informed that 
the competent authority has decided to annul the tendering process as 
well as the award of contract with immediate effect, as per the provision 
under para (k), Chapter III of the said RFP.  

 
 
 

Wednesday, 25 June 2025  
Riyadh, KSA. 

 


